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Ezekiel 44:11··  And in my sanctuary they must become ministers1 at posts 
of oversight over the gates of the House and ministers at the 
House.  They themselves will slaughter the whole burnt offering 
and the sacrifice for the people, and they themselves will stand 
before them to minister to them. 

 Footnote:   Or, attendants  Hebrew mesha·rethim';  Latin mi·ni'stri 

[6] - References: 

· For the divisions of gatekeepers, of the Korahites, Meshelemiah 
the son of Kore of the sons of Asaph. (1 Chronicles 26:1) 

· Only the priests themselves happened to be too few, and they 
were not able to skin all the burnt offerings.  So their brothers 
the Levites helped them out until the work was finished and until 
the priests could sanctify themselves, for the Levites were more 
upright of heart for sanctifying themselves than the priests. (2 
Chronicles 29:34) 

· Is it such a little thing for YOU men that the God of Israel has 
separated YOU men from the assembly of Israel to present YOU to 
himself to carry on the service of Yehowah’s tabernacle and to 
stand before the assembly to minister to them. (Numbers 16:9) 

· And I shall give the Levites as given ones to Aaron and his sons 
from among the sons of Israel, to carry on the service of the sons 
of Israel in the tent of meeting and to make atonement for the 
sons of Israel, that no plague may occur among the sons of Israel 
because the sons of Israel approach the holy place. (Numbers 
8:19) 

· And he must minister to his brothers in the tent of meeting in 
taking care of the obligation, but he must render no service.  In 
accord with this you will do to the Levites in their obligations. 
(Numbers 8:26) 

· And the overseer of the Levites in Jerusalem was Uzzi the son of 
Bani the son of Hashabiah the son of Mattaniah the son of Mica 
of the sons of Asaph, the singers, concerning the work of the 
house of the true God. (Nehemiah 11:22) 

 


